February 8, 1994

Mr. Brian Lamb CSPAN 400 N. Capitol Avenue NW Washington, D.C. 20001

Dear Mr. Lamb:

I am a CSPAN junkie and wake every morning at 5:00 a.m. to watch the call-in programs. I am one of those people who adamantly oppose the current administration but relish the various points of view presented in CSPAN programs.

I am disturbed however about the content of the fax messages that you are beginning to read on the air. While it is impossible to screen what a live caller may say, a fax message is another matter. No doubt you receive many thoughtful faxes. Therefore, I find it odd that you would read "flush Rush" bumper stickers (there are plenty of Clinton stickers available if you wish to present balance on the show). And I was deeply offended not only about the content of the fax asking why someone hasn't yet put a stake in Reagan's heart but worse, why you would read such a vicious comment. Even I wouldn't say such a thing about Clinton. I very much enjoyed the Reagan gala and am grateful CSPAN aired it on Sunday.

Please be more selective about the faxes you read or you will cast doubt on your reputation for objectivity and, in my mind, join the slimy ranks of the dominant liberal media. I hope that does not happen because I really love the show.

Sincerely,

Millbrae, CA. 94030

Willbrac 94030





Mr. Brian Lamb
CSPAN
HOO N. Capitol ave NW
Washington De 20001